
  9-8-09  
   

  

  
   

IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  
 Jobs for Mississippi Graduates Memorandum of Understanding for Tupelo High 
  School for 2009-2010 School Year 

 
 Randy R. Shaver, Ed.D. 
 Superintendent 
 

 

Consideration of approval of Jobs for Mississippi Graduates Memorandum of 
Understanding for Tupelo High School for the 2009-2010 school year.  Funds have 
been awarded through Three Rivers Planning and Development District to continue the 
Dropout Prevention Program for seniors during the 2009-2010 school year. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
  
                            Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mrs. Heyer (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Prather (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

 

 
 PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

  

Action 


